
 

 

July 12, 2022 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Association of Writers & Writing Programs to offer The Writer’s Chronicle exclusively 

online starting September 2022. 

AWP – In a letter to members and subscribers, Executive Director Cynthia Sherman announces 

that AWP is moving its popular print publication to a completely digital format in an effort to be 

more environmentally conscious and accessible to all audiences. 

The Writer’s Chronicle, originally published as The AWP Newsletter, will offer AWP members 

and subscribers an expanded and interactive publication. Included in the online upgraded 

publication are features such as narration, content and page view, and quick links to AWP’s 

website and social media platforms, including the AWP YouTube channel, home to free, year-

round Virtual AWP programming. The new magazine format will start with the September 2022 

issue of The Writer’s Chronicle.  

“It is with great consideration and much discussion that AWP has made the decision to move The 

Writer’s Chronicle entirely online… We are truly excited for the opportunity to go green while 

increasing accessibility for our audience.” Read the full statement from Cynthia Sherman on the 

AWP website.  

While members and subscribers can now access The Writer’s Chronicle on a desktop or via the 

mobile app, non-subscribers are also invited to preview the upgraded version of The Writer’s 

Chronicle.  

For additional questions or more information, please email awp@awpwriter.org. For press 

inquiries, email awpPR@awpwriter.org.   
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